
 Announcement of Successful Candidates 
Scholarships for International Students: 

The Bachelor of Arts Program in Service Innovation 
(International Program) Academic Year 2020 

The College of Innovation wishes to announce successful candidates for the Scholarships 
for International Students: The Bachelor of Arts Program in Service Innovation (International 
Program) Academic Year 2020.  

The following student has been granted a scholarship  for  the  Bachelor of Arts Program in 
Service Innovation (International Program).   

No. Student ID. Name – Last Name 

1 6323640315 Miss Yunjin Lee 

The successful candidate is required to contact the College of Innovation to confirm the 
acceptance of scholarship on Thursday 5 August 2020. 

Announced on  22      July 2020 

(Dr. Chayakrit Asvathitanont) 
  Dean of the College of Innovation 

https://web.reg.tu.ac.th/registrar/studentByProgram_1.asp?scmd=12&avs683293839=7&studentid=576453&studentname=%B9%D2%A7%CA%D2%C7Yunjin+Lee&studentcode=6323640315&backto=studentByProgram.asp&cmd=1&campusid=1&status=%28STUDENTSTATUS%3E%3D10+AND+STUDENTSTATUS%3C20%29&programid=10017488&admitacadyear=2563&facultyid=23



